
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of upcoming revisions to our 

Child Protection Policy that will take effect on [Effective Date]. 

The revisions aim to enhance the safety and well-being of children under our care. Some key 

changes include: 

• Updated reporting procedures for suspected abuse. 

• Enhanced training requirements for staff and volunteers. 

• Stricter background checks for all personnel. 

We believe these changes will strengthen our commitment to child protection. A full draft of the 

revised policy will be available for review on [Review Date]. We encourage you to provide your 

feedback by [Feedback Deadline]. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Organization Name]  

[Contact Information] 


